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P.T.A Halloween Fundraiser 

Dear parents, carers, ghosts and ghouls 

Join us for a spooky Halloween Pumpkin hunt!  We are hiding pictures of pumpkins in the 

area local to the school, each with a letter on like last year!  Use the treasure map to 

find the pumpkins, spell out the magic word and receive your sweetie cone!  Maps and 

sweet cones will be handed out on Friday 22nd of October, just before half term. The 

pumpkins will be in windows from the 25th until the 31st, so the hunt can be done any 

time during half term or saved up to do the whole trail on Halloween night!   

This year we have added an extra to the cone. It’s a smartie tube, which could be filled 

with any spare change in return for any chores or jobs that your children could do. We 

would then like the tubes back after half term, all going towards the school fundraising! 

Pumpkin hunt kits can be bought for £3.00 on parent pay and will include your map and 

one sweetie cone.  Extra sweetie cones can also be bought on parent pay for £2.50.  

These must be pre-ordered so that we can make enough and so all orders must be in by 

3pm on Friday 15th October. 

We are very conscious of making sure we all stay safe and so be mindful some people 

may want to keep groups small and please do not knock on the doors!  Thank you for 

your understanding!   

You will also receive by email a pumpkin picture ready for your child to decorate.  Just 

decorate using whatever materials you like, take a photo and post onto our Facebook 

page (there will be a specific post, just add your photo to the comments!).  The Page is 

facebook.com/eastbrookprimarypta. The three designs with the most likes will win a 

prize when they return to school! Don’t forget to like the designs that are your 

favourite!  Also feel free to put your pumpkins in your window for people to spot while 

they are on the hunt! Remember, there will be spare pictures in the office if you need 

to pick one up. 

Hopefully this will be a fun community event and raise some much-needed funds for our 

wonderful school! 

Happy Halloween! 

The P.T.A 
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